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Dear Parents, 
  

We are looking forward to some great upcoming activities at Canyon Rim Academy 
and hope you will join us! 
  

SCIENCE NIGHT – Friday, Feb. 9 from 6:00-8:00pm 

We are so excited for this awesome night coming right up!  There are several 
amazing science activities planned we hope you will enjoy! 

DNA extraction and modeling 

Projectiles and the transfer of energy 

Friction 

Slime 

Ice Cream 

The Science of Fire 

Come enjoy this great night with your families! 
  

PERSPECTIVES  

Hello CRA Artists!  We hope everyone got their projects turned in and now we are 
excited and looking forward to the Gallery Stroll on March 1st.  Come with family 
and friends and see all the artwork, enjoy music, and refreshments. 

We have some amazing local artists lined up to judge the student’s work.  Some 
you might recognize, like Justin Wheatley, Kate Mooth, Clint Whiting, and 
Stephanie Hock. We're so grateful for their support of the arts at Canyon Rim 
Academy. 

Questions?  Contact Catherine Arveseth, cath.arveseth@gmail.com 
  

Mark your Calendars for Chick-Fil-A 

Please join us for another meal night on Tuesday, February 27th, 5:00-8:00 p.m. at 
Chick-Fil-A in Sugarhouse.  They will donate a portion of the proceeds to Canyon Rim 
Academy if you tell them you’re with CRA!   
  

Thanks again for all your support for our awesome school!  

Jill and Michelle 
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